
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We have organised an exciting opportunity for our pupils in the first week back after 

the Christmas break. Every year 3 class will be visiting the North Lincolnshire 

Museum to experience a historical exhibition as part of our history based topic –

‘Discover’. The local visits form signed at the beginning of the school year in the 

induction pack will provide consent for your child to attend. 

 

There will be no cost for this trip and the visit will take place in the morning so the 
children will return in time for their lunch in school.  

 

The dates for the visit are as follows: 

 

 3JW and 3CH on Wednesday 9th January 2019 

 3SF and 3EJ on Thursday 10th January 2019 

 
 

Please ensure your child has a warm coat and is wearing their usual smart school 

uniform on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Wood 

 

Assistant Principal 

Outwood Junior Academy Brumby 

 


